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                                                                                  News letter to Friends and Supporters                                                  Spring 2017  
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 

As you know, we have mostly written about only one of the two school projects, Floresti, which the SB Foundation runs in 
Romania. Now we have received some photos from the other project as well, the one in Voivodeni Mures. Have a look at 
the pictures! 

    
Here the pupils are given school lunch thanks to a cooperation between the Voivodeni community (paying slightly more 
than 50%), the SB Foundation (paying the remainder) together with the school and the Reformed Congregation in 
Voivodeni (doing the practical work). 

   
Here are the dormitories, equipped by the SB Foundation for kindergarten children in Voivodeni, used also summertime 
for youth camping. 

   
Here are some pictures from the packing of Christmas food in carriers, paid for by the SB Foundation, for the benefit of 
poor families. 
 

Many thanks to each and everyone who has given and gives economic support to the SB Foundation projects! 
 

Warm spring greetings 

from Stiftelsen Brödet /the SB Foundation/ and the whole board 

Lena, Roger, Arne, Bo, Elisabeth, Ivar 
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